
 

 

Dear Rolph Road families,  

I hope that summer was enjoyable and that everyone is looking forward to the return to school 

and a great year ahead. I am thrilled to be joining the Rolph Road ES community and look 

forward to meeting and connecting with many more families in the near future.   

Thank you to our Rolph Road Home and School Association for the fabulous, and very well 

attended Kindergarten event that took place on August 24th. It was fabulous to have that 

opportunity to meet so many students and families in person leading up to our new school 

year.  Thank you for the warm welcome!  

Preparations are underway to welcome our students back to school on Wednesday, September 

7th, 2022.  More details will be provided leading up to the start of school.  

Please visit the Back to School website for parents, caregivers and students that will continue to 

be updated in the coming days. Some highlights include:  

▪ HEALTH AND SAFETY PRACTICES related to COVID-19. 

▪ MENTAL HEALTH AND WELL BEING PAGE   

▪ ELEMENTARY School Information and Resources  

▪ PARENT RESOURCES  

 

I have booked Photo Day with Brightpics on Wednesday October 12th.  

Please SAVE THE DATE.  (Retake Day to be confirmed.)  

 

I wish you and your family continued enjoyment of the summer and appreciate your 

partnership and trust as we move forward.   

Sincerely,  

F. Themeliopoulos 

Principal, Rolph Road Elementary School 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/School-Year-2022-2023
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/School-Year-2022-2023/Health-and-Safety
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School/Supporting-You/Mental-Health-and-Well-Being-Professional-Support-Staff-PSS
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Elementary-School
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Innovation/ForParents


Good evening to all Rolph Road families. 

Please see the enclosed Welcome Back letter linked for you HERE. 

All families will receive an email from the school with class placement information (Name of 

Teacher and Room Number) on Friday September 2nd.  Additional information about where to 

meet your child(ren) ’s teacher(s) will follow from the teacher before Wednesday September 

7th. 

We are looking forward to welcoming our students back for a bright year ahead!  

Sincerely, 

Frances Themeliopoulos 

  


